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There is a God 
 

He has a Son 

 

His name is 

 Jesus 
 

He loves you 

 

He died for you 

 

He rose again 

 

He has prepared a 

place for you to be 

with Him forever 

 

He wants all  

to hear His story 

 

He will  

return again 

 

 

Let the peace  

of Christ 

 rule in your 

 Hearts 

 

Let the words  

of Christ  

dwell in you  

Richly. 

 

Colossians 3:15-16 

 

October was a packed month here at that Mission House.  

We hosted Grove City’s New Grace Choir.  

We also had a wonderful four day visit 
from Zach and Leah, Slippery Rock  

students we mentored in past years. We had 
a wild time with their one-year-old,  

Samson, and learned they were pregnant 
with their second baby 

who will be named Gideon.   

We hosted a Grove City resident direc-
tor and her resident assistants for 

their three day Fall Retreat.  

At the moment, we are hosting Carrie Smith 
who has served in Costa Rica for seven years. 
She just completed her Masters from Gordon 

Conwell Theological Seminary and serves with 
United World Missions. 

Can you help?  
We ask that you would consider MTEC International in your year end giving.  

It takes a great deal of energy and finances to care for all who call The Mission House home.  
Without your prayers and financial help, we could never accomplish God’s call.  

 
This year the Mission House has been able to host hundreds of student leaders, missionaries and their 

families. MTEC planted three churches in Cuba, trained hundreds of Cuban church planters, and  
supplied much needed bibles, bicycles, and shoes. We organized a mission trip to Thailand with  

Allegheny College students and  implemented an aquaponic system for a small village. 
 Finally, we’ve been blessed with the opportunity to share the Gospel  

with students from the surrounding six Universities.  
 

Next year, we know that God is calling us to move into several new areas of service  
such as Mission Vision, which helps provide vision care and glasses for those who wouldn’t get care 

otherwise. Please consider partnering with MTEC as we expand God’s vision in 2016.     Charlie 


